
Communications report SIRAC meeting Aug 2021  
 

Idea for Arts section of the website: 
 A suggestion was made in FB that we have an arts page on the website where we feature local 

artists. We agreed that would be a good idea, but rather than text and photos about each artist, 

which would need to be updated regularly, we decided artists would be encourage to create a 

directory entry with links to their website.  

 

These would be featured on a page called Island Artists and Makers: a Directory with some feature 

pics at the top and directory listings below. Lisa Ratciff is writing a piece for all channels – PON, FB, 

SIRA News – to encourage artists to submit their details.  

 

At the same time she will encourage all tradies and service providers to check their directory entries 

on the website to add or correct existing entries.  

 

Website review 
Lots as been done. At our last meeting we assigned team members to review some remaining 

sections:   

• Parking on the Island https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/about-theisland/parking-at-church-

point/ •  

• Newcomers info https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/newcomers/ •  

• Vehicles on the Island? https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/island-life/vehicles-on-the-

island/  

• Bush Regeneration Groups https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/community/groups/bush-

regeneration-groups 

• Pages assigned to Sue Armstrong – reallocated  

• Wharves 

 

Posting Minutes of SIRAC meetings on SIRA News  
Cass Gye suggested this. Agreed and will do this as soon as they are on website. (Better to link than 

reproduce in full.)  

 

WPCA/SIRA Communications channels  
 

Juliet Wills and CB had coffee with Mel Broughton, Secretary WPCA on 27 July. Mel told us about the 

operations of WPCA and we agreed we needed to communicate more regularly. WPCA keep up with 

Church Point issues quite thoroughly and Mel is now communicating with Juliet and I on a regular 

basis, sending us outcomes of their meetings. I’ve forwarded them on to Colin in terms of Church 

Point issues, and have issued some of the information on SIRA News – e.g. the Pasadena Liquor 

Licence Change of Use approval.  

 

Attending each other committee meetings: this would be a good way to keep in touch. At their next 

meeting they will have communication with SIRA as a first agenda item. Can a few of us go?  

WPCA meetings are 

https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/community/groups/bush-regeneration-groups
https://www.scotlandisland.org.au/community/groups/bush-regeneration-groups


• Sunday 11 Sep, 10 am at Pru Colville’s house in Elvina Bay (1st house closest to Elvina South 

Wharf).  

• Sunday 23 Oct 

• Sunday 27 Nov. 

 

 

 

 

 


